City of Clay
P.O. Box 345
Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES
January 19, 2016

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Monday, January 19,
2016, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City
Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were:
Councilor Ricky Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Kevin Small, Councilor Ben Thackerson,
and Mayor Webster

Absent: Councilor Bo Johnson
The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.

Mr. Dixon reviewed the anticipated costs for the upcoming paving projects voted on by the Council:
Green Acres Circle - $18,000 ($9,000 for labor and $9,000 for materials)

Ambassador Drive - $23,400 ($11,700 for labor and $11,700 for materials)

Debbie Drive, Elizabeth Drive, and Bessie Lane - $49,000 ($26,000 for labor and $23,000 for materials)
The falling cost of gas should result in even lower materials cost, but it all comes in under the Public
Works $50,000 limit.

Mr. Dixon then reviewed the price for the demolition at Bryant Park that has already been voted on by the
Council. The price for demolition only is $23,000.00 from Milam and Company.

Mr. Dixon discussed the social media report, new businesses, election dates, ditches on private property in
the City, and city streets.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon
City Manager



